
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, the Capitol     1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Southbound Jeff Fuqua Realignment project at 

Orlando International Airport in Fiscal Year 2024. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is the Greater Orlando Aviation Authority located at One Jeff 

Fuqua Boulevard, Orlando, FL 32827. 

 

The funding would help deliver improvements to the intersection of Jeff Fuqua 

Boulevard and South Park Place/Station Loop Road at Orlando International 

Airport (MCO). More than 115,000 vehicles per day already travel through MCO 

terminals causing traffic delays that result in unsafe conditions and affect airport 

operations. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will 

simplify traffic movements, reduce congestion, decrease pollution from idling 

vehicles at red lights, and improve overall traffic flow at one of the nation’s 

busiest airports. The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is 

for purposes authorized by 23 USC 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in 

my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

M 
Daniel Webster 

Member of Congress 
 


